
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To parents and guardians 

We have decided to participate in the “Reversed Christmas Calendar” offered 
by SOS Children’s Villages in December. Every weekday from the 1st to 17th 
of December we will open up a new window in the calendar and watch a 
short video of children from all over the world. 

Instead of receiving a gift or a piece of chocolate in the calendar we will focus 
on giving back. The children can help at home with the household chores 
and earn a little money that goes to the SOS Children´s Villages. The parents 
and the kids can decide together what chores to do and when to do them. 
The family can then decide if they want to donate money to the SOS 
Children´s Villages and what amount. The students will receive an envelope 
to put the money in if they want to participate. 

SOS Children´s Villages provides a safe home for orphans and abandoned 
children all over the world. The organization operates in 136 countries 
regardless of religion and politics. All contributions collected this year will be 
sent to our Family strengthening program in Malawi. The SOS Family 
strenghtening programs target disadvantaged families to prevent crisis that 
can in the worst case scenario lead to child abandonment. The program 
works directly with families and communities to help them to effectively 
protect and care for their children. 
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